SB 2274
Dear Honorable Senators of the House and Human Services Committee,

Good morning! Thank you Representatives Klemin, Beard, Larsen, Magrum, & Vetter for sponsoring this vitally
important bill. My name is Alida Arnegard. | reside in District 26. | respectfully urge you to render a Do Pass on SB 2274.
| highly value my health freedoms and the sovereignty granted to me under the constitution. This bill would help to
secure those rights.

| watched the interesting online testimonies in support and opposition to this bill. Many medical providers stood in
opposition & focused on the importance of vaccines. Thankfully medical facilities will not fall under the jurisdiction of this
bill.

In the case of a future pandemic, individuals would not be discriminated against based on their vaccine status.

SB 2274 ensures that the citizens of ND will be able to maintain their freedom to make health decisions regarding
vaccination status without being burdened.

VAERS (Vaccine Adverse Events reporting system) has reported astonishingly high numbers of adverse events due to
the Covid 19 vaccine. Governor De Santis reported a 19,000% increase in Senior deaths after COVID shots! There have
been several pilots who died of heart attacks recently with no reason given but with references to taking a covid booster.

Floridas Surgeon General Joseph Ladapo recently issued a disturbing Health Alert on mRNA COVID 19 vaccine safety
on February 15, 2023 based on the governments statistics in VAERS. This information regarding VAERS is available
online.

In the last pandemic, we were given information that was constantly changing and was often contradictory. Although
medical professionals say that the COVID vaccine has helped many, others claim otherwise. It is vitally important for
each of us to do our own research and to be given the freedom to choose our own healthcare vs. being managed or
forced into care that we dont believe in.

This bill hedges in protection from government overreach. | would ask you to please render a Do Pass on SB 2274.

Sincerely,

Alida Arnegard



